## recall

Discussion Thread

Response (Denis)

11/26/2003 11:38:25 AM

Dear Rusty, Thank you for contacting Remington Country. In 1979, Remington instituted a recall for Model 600 and 660 rifles made before February, 1975, because, under certain circumstances, the safety and trigger could be manipulated in a way that could result in an accidental discharge. Under the 1979 recall program, owners of the affected rifles could return their guns for installation of a new trigger assembly at no charge. The serial number of your Model 600 will determine if your rifle is subject to the recall. Please submit the serial number to us so that we may verify recall status. If you are not the original owner of the firearm, you can also check the firearm to see if it has been updated. Please use the link below for details on determining if your firearm has had the update. If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact our parts and repair department at 1-800-243-9700. http://www.remington.com/safety\_Modification\_Program/600\_660.htm

Customer (rusty dean)

In the control of the contro

Thank you, Rusty Dean rustydean@blakemore,biz

This email has been scanned for viruses by MCAfee Webshield e500 virus scanner.

